DEAR PARENTS!

WE HAVE LOTS OF FUN ACTIVITY’S PLANNED FOR THE MONTH OF MARCH.

WE WILL CELEBRATE ST PATRICK’S DAY BY WEARING GREEN AND MAYBE THE
LEPRECHAUN WILL VISIT OUR CLASSROOM #: WE WILL MAKE THE COLOR GREEN BY
MIXING YELLOW AND BLUE WHICH IS ALWAYS FUN TO DO &

OUR LETTERS FOR THE MONTH WILL BE V, W AND X.

WE WILL CONTINUE TO WORK ON OUR FINE MOTOR SKILLS, THE CHILDREN ARE
REALLY WORKING HARD ON THIS AND THEIR HARD WORK IS SHOWING!

A BIG HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MAHITH WHO WILL CELEBRATE HIS BIRTHDAY THIS
MONTH

MS LINDSEY




Ms. Sahana

EMBRACING SUSTAINABILITY AND LEARNING THROUGH THE SEASONS

DEAR PARENTS,
MARCH IS UPON US, AND WITH IT COMES AN EXCITING MONTH OF LEARNING AND
CELEBRATION. OUR FOCUS THIS MONTH WILL BE ON THE IMPORTANT THEME OF
REDUCE, REUSE, AND RECYCLE. WE WILL DIVE INTO UNDERSTANDING THE ROLE
THAT WASTE MANAGEMENT AND SUSTAINABILITY PLAY IN OUR EVERYDAY LIVES.
THROUGH OUR STUDIES, WE AIM TO DEVELOP A DEEPER UNDERSTANDING OF HOW
WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE BY PRACTICING SUSTAINABILITY.

AS WE STUDY TRASH AND GARBAGE AND HOW WE CAN REDUCE, REUSE, AND
RECYCLE, WE WILL LEARN CONCEPTS AND SKILLS IN LITERACY, MATH, SCIENCE,
SOCIAL STUDIES, THE ARTS, AND TECHNOLOGY. WE WILL ALSO BE DEVELOPING

THINKING SKILLS TO OBSERVE, INVESTIGATE, ASK QUESTIONS, SOLVE PROBLEMS,
MAKE PREDICTIONS, AND TEST OUR IDEAS.
SPECIAL DAYS TO CELEBRATE:

« EARTH DAY (APRIL 22): WE WILL BE CELEBRATING WITH A SPECIAL PLANTING DAY,
WHERE STUDENTS WILL GET HANDS-ON EXPERIENCE IN PLANTING AND TAKING CARE
OF PLANTS, REINFORCING THE IMPORTANCE OF CARING FOR OUR EARTH.

« ST. PATRICK’S DAY (MARCH 17): JOIN US IN CELEBRATING BY HAVING YOUR CHILD
WEAR GREEN TO MARK THE OCCASION.

« FIRST DAY OF SPRING (MARCH 20): A DAY OF WELCOMING THE NEW SEASON WITH
EXCITEMENT FOR THE GROWTH AND RENEWAL THAT SPRING BRINGS.
WEEKLY SPECIALS:

« THURSDAYS: CHAPEL - A TIME FOR REFLECTION, PRAYER, AND COMMUNITY
BUILDING.

+ FRIDAYS: MUSIC - OUR STUDENTS WILL ENGAGE WITH VARIOUS MUSICAL
ACTIVITIES THAT FOSTER CREATIVITY AND RHYTHM.

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO A MONTH FILLED WITH LEARNING, GROWTH,
AND A STRONG SENSE OF COMMUNITY. THANK YOU FOR
YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AS WE WORK TOGETHER TO MAKE
THE MOSTOF THIS EXCITING TIME OF THE YEAR!




Ms. Annette, Ms. Fumiyo
& Ms. Shubham

DEAR PARENTS,

WE HAD A SHORT WEEK THIS PAST WEEK. OUR CLASS WENT OUT IN THE SNOW ON THURSDAY.
HOPING FOR WARMER TEMPERATURES NEXT WEEK, SO WE CAN PLAY OUTSIDE IN THE FRESH AIR.
WE ARE LEARNING ABOUT SHAPES. WE ARE WORKING ON CIRCLES, SQUARES AND TRIANGLES.
| HAVE ATTACHED THE SCHEDULE FOR MARCH. WE WILL BE DOING CRAFTS FOR
ST. PATRICK’S DAY. THERE WILL BE NO CLASS ON MONDAY, MARCH 31.

THIS IS A TEACHER WORKSHOP DAY.

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND !

WARM WISHES.

IT’'S SNOWING

“I AM A ROBOT!




AS WE MOVE INTO THE MONTH OF MARCH, WE WILL BE SHIFTING OUR FOCUS TO ST. PATRICK’S DAY
AND TRYING TO CATCH THOSE SNEAKY LITTLE LEPRECHAUNS. WE WILL ALSO BE LEARNING
ABOUT RAINBOWS, SPRING WEATHER AND POND ANIMALS INCLUDING FROGS, TURTLES AND
DUCKS. WE WILL BE CELEBRATING THE FIRST DAY OF SPRING LATER IN THE MONTH AS WELL.

SO MUCH FUN AHEAD FOR A BUSY AND EXCITING MONTH IN MS TRISH’S 2’S!

MS. TRISH




s HELP!
WHO’S IDEA ANOTIER

WAS THIS? PICTURE

PEEK-A-BOO

SAYING CHEESE...|

TR

MY FAVORITE PHOTOS OF
THE MONTH... LOL

BY MS. ELSIE :)

OH WHY DIDN’T | WEAR
MY POKEMON SUN GLASSES?







